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JOHN V. WHERRY
(1894-1979)

Davip W. KETLER
(1922-1998)

RE: Grove City Area School District Prayer at School Board Meetings

Dear Attorney Markert:

I am the Solicitor for the Grove City Area School District. I am responding to your
letters of September 5 and July 10, 2012. At its regular meeting on September 10, 2012, the
Board of Directors of the Grove City Area School District voted to eliminate prayer at the School

Board meetings.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me,

With best regards.

Very truly yours,

Timothy L. McNickle

TLM/dd
cc: Dr. Richard Mextorf



